
 

 
 

 

Hongkong Post temporary service delay and suspension  
 
Due to the temporary suspension or delivery delay of Hongkong Post’s mailing service to some 
overseas destinations, the delivery of postal correspondences between the Bank and our 
customers may be delayed.  For details about the Hongkong Post temporary service delay and 
suspension, please visit the Hongkong Post website.  We apologise for any inconvenience this 
may cause. 
 
For enquiries about the Bank’s delivery of postal correspondences, please contact our customer 
service hotline at (852) 2287 6767 (9am to 8pm, Monday to Friday; 9am to 6pm, Saturday). 
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重要通告 
 

Important notice 

https://www.hongkongpost.hk/en/about_us/whats_new/service_delay_suspension/index.html

